
 

Cabinet – 12 November 2024 

 PUBLIC QUESTIONS AND STATEMENTS 

 

Question from Mr D 

 

Why are we still being asked to give 24hours notice of any questions. Turning up on 

the day and asking a question was a system that worked and this extra layer is 

hampering public scrutiny of the Council. It is fundamentally undemocratic and needs 

to stop. 

 


